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To: Jay Francis; michael@hyten.com.au Tue 10/24/2023 3:21 PM
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Start reply with: Thank you for the clarification. ] [ Thank you! ] [ Good to know. Thanks.

GEE is of the opinion that the proposed stormwater spreader system will not pose any significant landslip risk over an above existing landslip risk issues highlighted in our report.
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